
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Hosts Grade 8 Student & Parent Information 
Night on February 23rd 
Timmins, February 13, 2012:   

O’Gorman High School is hosting their Annual Grade 8 Student & Parent Information 
Night on Thursday, February 23rd, 2012 beginning at 6:30 pm, taking place in the 
Common Area at OHS (just off the George Avenue main entrance). 

Kelly Anne Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor commented, “All grade 8 students and 
their parents are invited to experience the family atmosphere that is a trademark of our 
Catholic secondary school.” 

The OHS Grade 8 Student & Parent Information Night will include the following: 

 Meet OHS’ Teachers and Administrators! 

 Learn about OHS’ Unique Academic Programs! 

 Find Out About the OHS Grade 9 Laptop Program! 

 Talk to OHS’ Coaches and club Advisors! 

 Check Out the Exclusive OHS School Attire! 

 Tour O’Gorman High School! 

 See OHS Student in Action! 

 Enjoy some light refreshments! 

Darren Berthier, OHS Principal stated “We look forward to hosting you and your family 
on Thursday, February 23rd to see our wonderful high school.  We are proud of our family 
centered high school and we look forward to showcasing all that we are and to 
welcoming you to the O’Gorman school community.” 

Be sure to stop by and visit OHS on February 23rd for the Grade 8 Student & Parent 
Information Night! 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


